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Dear Parents,

Namaskar!!

As we approach the Half-Yearly Examinations, we remain committed to fostering a healthy balance

between academics and extracurricular activities for our students. To ensure that every child

prioritizes academic excellence while continuing to benefit from sports and other school events, we

would like to bring the following policy to your attention:

1. Eligibility for Morning Sports Practice:

Any student who fails in even one subject in the Term 1 (Half-Yearly) Examinations will not be

permitted to attend morning sports practice.

Students identified with learning disabilities are exempt from this restriction.

Students who have been debarred may regain eligibility by securing 33% or above in all subjects in

the next examination cycle.

2. Participation in Events and Competitions:

Students under suspension or those who do not meet the required academic standards will not be

allowed to participate in any school events or represent the school in Zonal or District-level

competitions.

We are sharing this policy in advance so that you may guide and support your ward in maintaining

consistent academic performance. Your cooperation in helping students strike the right balance

between their academic responsibilities and extracurricular interests is greatly appreciated.

Poonam Sharma

Principal (Officiating)
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